
 

E-Safety Talk for Families 29/03/2023

I will be aƩending □ Your Name: _____________________________ 

Pupil name and class: ________________________________________ 

Names of any other adults aƩending with you: 
____________________________________________________ 

Please return to KaƟe ColleƩ-StruƩ via the school office  

E-Safety Talk for Families
‘Keeping your child safe on the

internet.’ 

When: 29th March 2023 

Time: 12:00 Noon 
Location: Riverside St Paul’s Cray 
If you would like to attend, please sign up by CLICKING HERE  or  return 

the slip below to the school office. 

Riverside School is dedicated to ensuring that pupils 
have the knowledge and skills to stay safe online. For 
some children, the online environment plays a significant 
part in their lives.  

We also know for adults there is a lot of information, and 
that is can be difficult to know what help and support is 
out there to help them. 

We have invited Traci Good, who specialises in Online 
Safety to deliver a workshop to parents about the   
amazing opportunities that the internet has to offer our 
children and also a look at some of the risks that our 
children may face and how to deal with them if they  
happen.  

https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/form/?pid=5&form=319

